
  
 
 
 
June 18, 2020 
 
Associate Professor  
Chair, Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee 
 
Re: Approval of a new Minor Program in Women, Gender, and Public Policy. 
 
 
Dear Maria, 
 
On May 13, 2020, the Arts and Humanities Panel 1 of the ASCC reviewed a 
proposal to create a new dual Minor program in Women, Gender, and Public 
Policy. The new program was created by the John Glenn College of Public 
Affairs and the department of Women’s, Gender and Sexuality Studies (WGSS) 
and it will be administered by the Glenn College and WGSS. Students in this 
new minor will be advised by the Glenn College Student Services team.  
 
The panel members found the new minor to be innovative and essential, and 
agreed that its unique curriculum will complement other studies across the 
university. The panel enthusiastically approved the proposal via email with some 
minor feedback related to the proposal, which have been addressed. We now 
advance the proposal to the Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee with a 
motion to approve.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carmen Taleghani-Nikazm 
Professor  
taleghani-nikazm.1@osu.edu 

Department of Germanic Languages and 
Literatures 

 
498 Hagerty Hall 

1775 College Road 
Columbus, OH 43210-1340 

 
Phone (614) 292-6985 

Fax (614) 292-8510 
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